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Mail-in ballots have been successful in Oregon for decades. As a lifelong Oregon 

resident, I have always voted by mail - in fact, I've never voted in person! Besides the 

enormous cost and logistics of setting up in-person voting again, the mail-in ballots 

allow MORE people to vote, especially those who are unable to make it to the polls at 

a specific time. Lack of childcare, lack of transportation, inability to take time off of 

work - these are just a few of the reasons why mail-in ballots are crucial. SB210 aims 

to making voting more difficult for our citizens, and moving to default in-person voting 

would be a step backward for Oregon.  


